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NETHER WALLOP PARISH COUNCIL  

 

Version 1   prepared for 12th July 2021 review. 
 

The correspondence from HCC is below. 
 
Cllr Drew kindly passed on questions regarding highways verge cutting to HCC and has received this LINK from HCC to answer part of the questions 
along with the letter below. 
 
It should be noted that if vegetation is causing sight line problems, then the public can report via the portal and HCC can respond at any time.  

 
 
Councillors to decide if a formal reply 
should be sent from NWPC. 
 

 
 

https://www.hants.gov.uk/transport/roadmaintenance/grasscutting

